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December 2021 Prayer Letter 
             

       New Church plant: 

 
 

                                                               Unrest in Burkina Faso: 

              

              

New Believers: 

   
 

 

 
 

 
Prayer Requests: 

- Pray for the church plant, Victory Baptist church of Zinguedesse 
- Pray for those who are just starting out their new walk with Christ 
- Pray for peace in Burkina Faso 

 

The church plant is doing really well 
and it is exciting to see it taking off.  We are 
holding weekly kids’ clubs and last month we 
had our first teen event where we had 12 
teens attend.  Each Sunday we are having a 
few visitors and have seen a few people start 
to be very faithful to all the services.  We 
have a packed schedule for December which 
includes a teen retreat, kids Christmas party 
and our first meal that we will cook and eat 
together as a church.  

       During the month of November protests 
were planned throughout Burkina Faso.  The 
population was planning to protest what 
they believe to be an inadequate response to 
the weekly terrorist attacks that are taking 
place throughout the country.  The 
government cut internet access off to the 
entire country to limit the organization of the 
protests which quickly turned violent.  Luckily 
the protest only lasted a few days and only a 
few people were injured.   

 

This month we have seen many people make professions of faith. The pictures 
above are just some of the people that have raised their hand after a church service 
saying that they wanted to trust Jesus Christ as their savior.  Please continue to pray that 
we would see souls saved and that we can help these new believers grow in their faith.   
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